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File No. 1-752/2005-TW (PF-1)/

Ref: Page 271-281 /¢

The PUC is a letter dated 21st March, 2007 of the
Assistant Secretary (Transport), A & N Administration
addressed among others to the Director (TW), A&N
Administration enclosing therewith a copy of d.o No.
IGP/20078/54 dated 23.2.2007 together with its
enclosure of the Inspector General of Police, Port Blair
regarding regulation of traffic on ATR - violation of
Jarawa Policy. They have requested us to furnish the
comments on the recommendations made therein to the
Administration immediately.

In this connection it may be mentioned that a copy of
letter dated 21.3.2007 alongwith its enclosures has
already been given to ES, AAJVS for comments. The
comments of ES, AAJVS is yet to be received. If approved,
We may again request ES, AAJVS to expedite the
comments. Accordingly, a draft letter is put up for

perusal and approval please. s
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